
   
 

   
 

   

We acknowledge that our water is sourced from Shoal Lake 40 First Nation. We are gathered on 
Treaty one land, les terres sur lesquelles nous sommes rassemblés aujourd’hui font partie du 

territoire traditionnel des personnes Anishinaabeg, Ininiwak, Anishininiwak, Dakota, et Déné, et de la 
patrie de la nation métisse de la Rivière Rouge. 

  
We stand with the Indigenous community and commit to building an ongoing process of 

reconciliation, collaboration, and resurgence. Nous restons déterminés à travailler en partenariat avec 
les Premières Nations, Inuit et Métisses dans un esprit de vérité, réconciliation et collaboration. 

_____________________________________________ 

Monday Announcements – September 15 
Day 4 

 
GC Picture day is this Thursday! We ask that all students have their photo taken, even if you don’t 
plan to buy a package. The school picture is used for your student ID card.  
 
There is still some space to sign up for the first Indigenous Cultural Credit outing this Thursday, 
which is medicine picking at Birds Hill Park. Snacks and lunch will be provided, but please bring a 
water bottle. Dress for the weather, and students are welcome to wear ribbon skirts if they have 
them. If anyone going has special dietary needs or food allergies, please see Ms. Kurbis in the office 
asap! 
 
Indigenous leadership group – for those who can attend, there's a meeting at lunch today to plan for 
Truth and Reconciliation Week. Meet in Ms. Kurbis' office.  
 
GSA meets today at lunch in room E301. Everyone is welcome! There will be snacks. See you there.  
 
Do you like helping the community? Join the Youth in Philanthropy Club. We meet today at 11:45 am 
in room E104. We hope to see you there!  
 
The Asian Heritage Club will have our first meeting tomorrow, Tuesday, September 16 at 11:45 in 
room W215. All students are invited to attend. 
 
Stitch Club is your space to get creative with textile arts—like sewing, embroidery, and more. Work 
on group or personal projects, and join special workshops with kits provided. Meet Ms. Sauler in 



   
 

   
 

room E104 A to sign up. The first meeting date will be announced soon. Come stitch, create, and 
make something unique! 
 
Sign ups for intramural beach ball continues today, Monday Sept.15 to Tues Sept.16.  Sign up in 
teams of 8 players outside the centre gym at lunch. All skills and grade levels welcome.   
 
Attention all performing artists! This year's musical is Sweeney Todd! Betrayal, love, and a hearty 
dose of revenge will be brought to the SOPAC stage this February! Pick up your audition package 
from Ms. De Luca in the Drama room (W118).  
 

Could the following students please see Ms. De Luca today to reschedule their audition time: Henry 
Pronyk, Gordie Pronyk, Catiana Furtado, London Boromo-Novales, Liam Nikkel, Charlotte Ashe, Zoe 
Striemer. 
 
Reality Check Auditions are today after school in SOPAC. Please be changed and ready to go by 3:45 
PM sharp. 
 
 
 
 


